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Arizona Board of Regents Elects 2013-14 Officers 

  
(Tucson, Ariz.) – The Arizona Board of Regents (ABOR) elected 2013-14 board officers at its meeting last week 
and selected Regent Rick Myers to continue as chair of the Board. Regent Mark Killian was elected vice chair, 
Regent Dennis DeConcini was reelected secretary, and Regent LuAnn Leonard was elected treasurer. Student 
Regent Kaitlin Thomson will serve as assistant treasurer.  The officers take their positions July 1, 2013. 
 
Governor Jan Brewer appointed Rick Myers to an eight-year term on the Arizona Board of Regents in January 
2010. 
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